
 

 

AEA Friday Leadership Message 
 

November 18, 2016 
 

AEA FRIDAY LEADERSHIP MESSAGE 

Executive Director’s Message 
 
Dear AEA Families: 

Next week is Fall Break, and our schools will be closed November 21 through November 25.  This is 
an opportunity for each of us to pause and give thanks for all the gifts we have in our lives, the most 
important of which are family and friends. I personally am thankful for and proud of our AEA 
community and its collective commitment to educating all children. I wish you all a wonderful 
Thanksgiving holiday! 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Sciarretta 

AEA Executive Director 



 

 

AEA Friday Leadership Message November 18, 2016 
 

2 

Nov 21st - Nov 25th  NO SCHOOL - Fall Break 
Nov 29th - 8:30am  Middle School Tour for Prospective Parents - Spanish 
Nov 29th - 5:30-7pm Safety Net Parent University at the Middle School 
Dec 1st - 8:30am  Elementary School Tour for Prospective Kindergarten Parents 
Dec 4th - 12:00pm  German Holiday Market at Elementary 
Dec 6th - 4:30pm  AEA Board of Trustees Meeting at Elementary 
Dec 7th - 8:30am  Pastries with the Principals at Middle 
Dec 7th - 1:00pm  Fusion Physical Education Fundraiser at Hess Brewery 
Dec 8th - 8:30am  Elementary School Tour for Prospective Parents Grades 3-5 
Dec 13th - 8:30am  Middle School Tour for Prospective Parents - English 
Dec 15th - 8:30am  Elementary School Tour for Prospective Kindergarten Parents 
Dec 15th - 3:00pm  GCC Meeting at Elementary 
Dec 15th - 6:00pm  FOAEA Board Meeting at Elementary 
Dec 18th - 3:00pm  Traditional Children’s Holiday Service at Grace Lutheran Church 
Dec 19th - Jan 6th  NO SCHOOL - Winter Break 

AEA Events at a Glance: 
 

1

Fall Service Opportunities: 

The German Culture Committee (GCC) is putting on a German Holiday Market at the Elementary 
School. The event is on Sunday, Dec. 4th from 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm. We have a variety of tasks 
that a Middle school student can do! Please have students sign up on ManageBac and get a 
permission slip from the front office.  

Parent University: Safety Net 
Interested in learning strategies for keeping your children safer online?  Come to our "Safety Net" 
Parent University, held at the middle school.  Kristine Amicone, from the San Diego Police 
Foundation, will discuss children and Internet safety.  Sign up here: 
 
Safety Net Parent University RSVP: https://goo.gl/F1pIOr  * Childcare provided. Please indicate 
number of children in your RSVP. 
 
Date: 11/29/2016 (Tue.) 
Time: 5:30pm - 7:00pm PDT 
Location: Albert Einstein Academy Charter Middle School 
 

AEA General Messages 
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Want to contact the ES and MS School Site Council?   
Email them at:  ssc@aeacs.org 
 
German Holiday Market (Wintermarkt) 2016 at AEACES 

 
 
Come join us for the German Holiday Market at AEA Elementary School on Sunday, December, 4th 
from 12:00 pm-3:00 pm.  Come enjoy an afternoon with German food, holiday crafts and goods at 
the first AEA German Wintermarkt organized by the AEA German Cultural Committee. All 
proceeds will benefit the German Intern Teacher Program at AEA. 
 
The GCC is looking for VOLUNTEERS for helping with the event or donating baking goods for the 
sale. 

Please click on the link http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d45aba62babfa7-wintermarkt for 
details. 
 
All Vendor Spots are sold out!  We are excited to offer you a variety of handmade and traditional 
gifts for the holidays from local Vendors, Girls Scouts Troop 4020 & 4869 and AEA families and 
staff ! 
 
Hope to see you there! 
The GCC Team 
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Elementary School Highlights and Messages: 
 

1

Upcycle! Please help us work towards a greener future! 
We are happy to announce to you that our Upcycle Corner, located in the hallway of the east 
building, is up and running for the 2016-17 school year. The teachers have already been informed 
and we hope that all classes will be able to contribute to this project. Of course, we also want to 
invite you to drop off your upcyclable items at school.  

We have collection bins for:  

• crayons 

• markers (Crayola and other brands, including dry erase markers and highlighters) 

• pencils 

• glue sticks 

• cardboard rolls (toilet paper and paper towels) 

• plastic lids 

• egg cartons 

• empty gardening 6 packs (cleaned out) 

• corks 

Reduce your family’s carbon footprint! Why? 

Your donations will help facilitate creative projects using crayons and cardboard rolls that Mary 
Shannon Heinzelmann, our art teacher, plans to do with our children. In addition, AEA mom Terri 
Hughes-Oelrich will pick up our collections of pencils and glue sticks for her art students at City 
College. 

Moreover, we have a special upcycle program for markers. Our school is now part of Crayola’s 
ColorCycle program, an initiative that repurposes markers into clean-burning fuel. You can find 
out more about Crayola’s green initiatives here: http://www.crayola.com/about-
us/company/green-initiatives.aspx 

We will also be presenting educational materials about recycling. Please stay tuned for where and 
when to find them. 

Happy upcycling! 

The “Upcycle Moms” – Fini (Stefanie Orlamuende-Cosby) and Feli (Felicitas Jaima) 

For questions, feel free to contact us at fr527@nyu.edu 
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Fundraiser for Fusion Physical Education @ Hess Brewery! 
Wednesday, December 7th from 1:00-9:00 
Come by the family friendly Mike Hess Brewery in North Park. 3812 Grim Ave.  
A portion of the proceeds to benefit AEA Elementary Physical Education Equipment 
Flyer: https://goo.gl/0YH71v  
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